
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No. 8.2.5                
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday once week prior 
to meeting) 

    

Date of Council Meeting:  April 14, 2020 

Subject:  Letter of Support to HRM Staff  

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council acknowledge support for all HRM staff, and thank them for their 
unwavering service in these difficult times.     

Reason: Council should acknowledge, on the public record, our appreciation of the dedicated and 
diligent work our staff have done, and continue to do, in these very trying and challenging times.  This 
motion is an opportunity for ALL members of Council, in an open forum to demonstrate our support.  
They certainly deserve it. 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Unanimous Council Approval 

Councillor 
Matt Whitman 

District   
13 

 


